
Sally Cameron has been Executive Director of the North 

Carolina Psychological Association for 37 years, during 

which time she has been instrumental in making NCPA a 

national model for state organizations that are active, 

vital, and effective.  Her knowledge about issues related to 

all things psychology, not only in North Carolina but 

across the country, is encyclopedic.  Sally is retiring at the 

end of 2018.  She has graciously agreed to meet with     

psychologists from Western North Carolina and speak 

about what she sees as the most pressing and important is-

sues we face currently and in the near future.  For many, 

it will be the last opportunity to hear her in this capacity. 

NCPA & Issues of  Importance to           
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